
The Charter School [2021-22]
July 20, 2021

EID HOLIDAY - July 21

Greetings from The Charter School!
This is to inform that school will remain closed on July 21,
Wednesday on account of Eid Ul Adha. There will be no online
classes on Wednesday. Stay Home! Stay Safe!

Regards
Molly Cyril
Principal,
The Charter School.


